Water Boards

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

TO: Interested Persons

FROM: Ginachi Amah, D.Env &/
Water Resources Control
Basin Planning Program

ngineer

DATE: January 29, 2015

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS FOR THE
FEBRUARY 12, 2015 BOARD HEARING ON A PROPOSED BASIN PLAN
AMENDMENT INCORPORATING STAKEHOLDER-DEVELOPED
GROUNDWATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT STARTEGIES FOR SALT AND
NUTRIENTS IN THE CENTRAL AND WEST COAST GROUNDWATER
BASINS.

This notice informs interested persons that additional documents pertaining to the February 12,
2015 public hearing on a proposed Basin Plan amendment incorporating stakeholder-proposed
groundwater quality management strategies for salts and nutrients in the Central and West
Coast groundwater basins are available for their consideration. These documents include: (i) a
revised Tentative Resolution, (ii) a revised Draft Salt and Nutrient Management Plan for the
Central Basin and West Coast Basin and, (iii) a Change Sheet listing the revisions to both
documents. These documents are available on the Los Angeles Regional Board’s website at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/water issues/programs/salt and nutrient managem
ent/index.shtml

For further information, please contact me at (213) 576-6685 or
Ginachi.Amah@waterboards.ca.gov.

El, CHAIR Samuel UNGER, EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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